
248 Fremont Street  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RFP Legal Notice 
Request for Proposals 

  Abatement or Encapsulate Lead Based Paint  
 Residential Structure 

July 23, 2021 

Addendum I 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: The City of Spartanburg is issuing the following addendum: 

 

Due to the availability of information related to materials and components associated with this 

bid, the Office of Neighborhood Services sees fit to extend the date of the upcoming RFP for 248 

Fremont Street from July 27, 2021 to Tuesday August 3, 2021 at 3:00 pm.  

  

For any questions related to this change  please contact the Office of Procurement at 596-2049 or 

Neighborhood Services at 864-580-5011.  
 

 

Proposal No: 2122-07-27-02 

 

Sealed Bids: no later than 3 PM, August 3, 2021.  Proposals must be submitted to Carl Wright, 

Procurement and Property Manager, City Hall 145 W. Broad Street, at which time they will be publicly 

opened and read aloud in the Spartanburg Training Room, lower floor.  

 

Please summit one (1) original and two (2) copies of your sealed proposals 
Technical question regarding the scope of services should be directed to Michael Williamson, Northside 

Development @ or David Maher, Lead Program Manager, City of Spartanburg @  

 

Proposals can be hand delivered or mailed to the following address: 

 

City of Spartanburg 

P.O. Box 5107 

145 W. Broad Street 

Spartanburg, SC. 29304 

 

Attn:  Procurement and Property Division 

 

For further information and complete Proposal Package, please contact the Procurement and Property 

office at (864) 596-2049. Complete proposal package also available at www.cityofspartanburg.org by 

following the links for Invitations for bids. 

 

 
 

City of Spartanburg 
Procurement and Property Division 

Post Office Drawer 1749, SC 29304-1749  

Phone (864) 596-2049 - Fax (864) 596-2365 

http://www.cityofspartanburg.org/

